
Question 
The terminology of planning meals for the family entails consideration of 
the needs of each individual is ------------------ 
 

Answer 
Meal planning 
 

 

 

Question 
Viatmin A can be derived from -------- 
 

Answer 
green leafy vegetables 
 

 

 

Question 
Domestic Science was introduced into Nigeria by Catholic Missionaries 
from France who arrived in Lagos in ------- 
 

Answer 
1873 
 

 

 

Question 
The modern methods of food preservation are except----------------- 
 

Answer 
sun drying 
 

 

 

Question 
The principles of cooking are as follow except ------------------- 
 

Answer 
to engage in food competition 
 

 

 

Question 
Domestic Science was introduced into Nigeria by 
 

Answer 
Catholic Missionaries 
 

 

 

Question 
The first automatic washer was invented in ------------------- 
 

Answer 
1937 
 

 

 

Question 



The scope of Home Economics is divided majorly into ------------- 
divisions 
 

Answer 
3 
 

 

 

Question 
Home Economics philosophy particularly in the developing countries is 
highly limited by factors such as -----------, socio-economic and diverse 
cultural and religious practices within a nation 
 

Answer 
gender inequality 
 

 

 

Question 
The first University that started first to run Home Economics at degree 
level was ------------------ 
 

Answer 
University of Nigeria, Nsukka 
 

 

 

Question 
Another name for synthetic fibre is--------------- 
 

Answer 
manufactured 
 

 

 

Question 
The process of helping individuals become informed consumer is called ---
----------------- 
 

Answer 
consumer education 
 

 

 

Question 
The process of development with inherent abilities and potentialities as 
contained in genes is called 
 

Answer 
maturation 
 

 

 

Question 
The action taken in selecting from alternative courses of action is 
called -------------------- 
 

Answer 
decision-making 
 



 

 

Question 
……………………...is the study of fibres, yarns, construction of fabrics and 
finishes. 
 

Answer 
Textile 
 

 

 

Question 
The period of development of a human organism when development is both 
rapid and maximum is --------------- 
 

Answer 
child development 
 

 

 

Question 
Resources are classified broadly into ------------ and -------------- 
 

Answer 
human and material 
 

 

 

Question 
Textile fibres can be classified into natural and ------------- in 
origin. 
 

Answer 
synthetic 
 

 

 

Question 
The process of using the family’s resources to meet the family’s needs or 
goals is called ------------------- 
 

Answer 
home management 
 

 

 

Question 
One of the functions of protein is----------------- 
 

Answer 
repairs worn out tissues 
 

 

 

Question 
The two types of values are ----------- and instrumental values 
 

Answer 
intrinsic 
 



 

 

Question 
Domestic science was replaced, in nomenclature, by Home Economics in line 
with happenings in the USA in ----------------- 
 

Answer 
1960 
 

 

 

Question 
Home Economics as the study of human and -----------resources affecting 
homes and families, and the use of these knowledge for the benefit of 
mankind 
 

Answer 
material 
 

 

 

Question 
Which of the following is not a factor that affects the implementation of 
home economics philosophy? 
 

Answer 
finance 
 

 

 

Question 
Home Economics examine the following except 
 

Answer 
agriculture 
 

 

 

Question 
Instrumental Values are also known as ----------------- values 
 

Answer 
higher 
 

 

 

Question 
Before Nigeria independence Home Economics was called -------------------
---- 
 

Answer 
domestic science 
 

 

 

Question 
According to Maslow ranking of needs, the first are categorized as ------
----- needs 
 

Answer 



physiological 
 

 

 

Question 
Objectives of Home Economics cover a wide range from performance in -----
-----------, food use and nutrition, housing, textile designs and 
clothing designs 
 

Answer 
family living 
 

 

 

Question 
A ----------- is a measure of worth placed on something. 
 

Answer 
value 
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